
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well! I wanted to take a moment to thank you for attending our 

recent storytelling session at [Church Name] on [Date]. It was a joy to see so many community 

members come together to share their stories and experiences. 

As we continue to build our storytelling ministry, we would love to hear your feedback on the 

session. Your thoughts and insights are invaluable as we strive to improve and deepen the 

connections within our community. 

If you're interested in participating in future sessions or have any stories you would like to share, 

please let us know. We would be thrilled to have you join us again! 

Thank you once again for being part of our storytelling journey. We look forward to seeing you 

at our upcoming events. 

Blessings, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Church Name] 

[Contact Information] 


